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M E M O 
 
TO:    Board of Directors 
 
FROM:   Environmental Analyst  
 
SUBJECT: EDUCATION GRANT PROGRAM FINAL PROJECT REPORT; 

“DESIGN AND INSTALL INTERPRETIVE PANELS DESCRIBING 
THE SANTA CRUZ SANDHILLS” 

 
DATE:  July 13, 2007 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Directors review this memo and accept the Education Grant 
Program Final Project Report for “Design and Install Interpretive Panels Describing the Santa 
Cruz Sandhills.” 
 
BACKGROUND:  
 
At the April 20, 2006 Board of Directors Meeting, your Board awarded Education Grant 
Program funds in the sum of $2,440.00 to Jodi McGraw, Sandhills Alliance for Natural 
Diversity for a project entitled “Design and Install Interpretive Panels Describing the Santa Cruz 
Sandhills.” Said project provided funds to design, create, and install two interpretive panels, 
describing the uniqueness, fragility, and rarity of the Santa Cruz Sandhills. 
 
On June 6, 2007 the District received Dr. McGraw’s Final Project Report. See Attachment 1. It 
is recommended that your Board receive and accept the Education Grant Program Final Project 
Report for “Design and Install Interpretive Panels Describing the Santa Cruz Sandhills.” 
 
 
 
 
              

Betsy Herbert, Ph.D. 
Environmental Analyst 
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